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17 September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S4 School Photographs Tuesday 25 September 2018  
 
On Tuesday 25 September John Wilson Photography, the school photographers will visit Larbert High School 
to take photographs of S1, S3, S5/6.   We do understand that some pupils in S4 may have missed their S3 
photo opportunity, or may intend to leave at the end of this academic year and for this reason we are giving 
the option to parents of S4 pupils to request a photograph.  If you wish your child’s photograph to be taken 
please complete the tear off slip below and return to reception by 21 September 2018. 
 
It is Larbert High School’s policy that students wear uniform every day; however, it is of particular importance 
that pupils pay particular attention to our dress code on that day. Please remember that only white shirts 
are permitted and a school tie and blazer should accompany the shirt.   Full details of the Larbert High School 
Dress Code can be found on our website www.larberthigh.com.  
 
Please note your child will be given a proof of the photograph to take home approximately 2 weeks 
afterwards. If you decide to order photographs, please complete the order form and return to your child’s 
Form teacher with the money enclosed in the envelope provided.  We have always been delighted with the 
results of John Wilson’s photography and I am sure you can look forward to some fantastic pictures. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sharon McLay 
Resource Manager 
 

 
Pupil Name: ______________________________ Form Class: ___________________   
  
I hereby give permission for my son/daughter to have their school photograph taken on Tuesday 25 
September 2018. 

 
Parent/Carer: _________________________________________________ 
 

  

http://www.larberthigh.com/

